
T.W.I.G. MEETING HELD ON 12/7/18.

1) PRESENT : Vivien, Moira, Margaret, Anne, Paddy, Shaun & Julia.

2) APOLOGIES : Helena & Clare.

3)MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING : taken as a true record.

4) MATTERS ARISING : the walk in solidarity with the refugees went very well 
and was enjoyed by all participants. Thanks go to Paddy & Paul (Sullivan) for 
organising it and all who took part.

5) TREASURER'S REPORT : Balance at 31/3/18 was £480.68. £400 has been 
sent to CAFOD for the Syria appeal.

6) USE OF FUNDS : the tax rebate on Gift Aid is to be claimed . The group 
decided on a 3 way split (after the collection on 22/7/18) to be sent as follows
: possibly Yemen (through the Disaster Emergency Group), Guatamala - 
Cafod are working on the front line there and Democratic Republic of Congo 
where Caritas are responding to the problems.

7) CORRESPONDENCE : Paddy told us that £700 has been sent to Traidcraft 
Exchange as a result of the sale of Traidcraft goods. Margaret has a letter 
from Cafod regarding wills and will distribute at the Masses - she will see Fr 
Sean on his return from holiday.

8) ANY OTHER BUSINESS : it was agreed that Julia Radcliffe will replace 
Christine Acomb as a signatory on cheque request forms to the Skipton 
Building Society as of now.

Cafod Correspondence: Shaun has written to our M.P. regarding the D.R.C. 
(Democratic Republic of Congo).

Sainsbury's Fair Trade logo : no action to be taken.

 Collection for 22/7/18 : arrangements to be made for its collection from the 
9.15 Mass.

9) Date of next meeting : 18/10/18.


